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20 March 2025 
 
 
 
Dear students, parents and carers 

We are very pleased to announce the appointment of Lisa Barker as the new Headteacher of 

Faringdon Community College from September 2025.  

Mrs Barker has extensive school leadership experience as Headteacher of two schools in Kent 

and is currently Deputy Headteacher at Kingsdown School in Swindon.  

We were able to invite six candidates for interview, indicating the attraction of working at and 

leading Faringdon Community College. The two-day selection process was very detailed, involving 

students, staff, school governors and members of the Cambrian Learning Trust team.  

Mr Dennett will continue to lead FCC as Headteacher for the remainder of this academic year.  
 
We very much look forward to Mrs Barker joining us at FCC in September, taking forward the 

progress of this current academic year and leading Faringdon Community College on to further 

development and success.   

Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
Paul Ray  
Chair of Governors 
Faringdon Community College 


